
EPSOM & EWELL BOROUGH COUNCIL  
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 

 
Audit Commission Act 1998, S.15 & S.16 

The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011 
 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that on any weekday from 6 July to 31 August 2015, between 9.00am and 5.00pm 
any person interested may inspect, and make copies of, the accounts of the above-named body for 
the year ended 31 March 2015, and all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts relating 
thereto.  The accounts and other documents will be available for inspection at the offices at which 
they are normally kept, or otherwise by arrangement.  Application should be made initially to the 
Finance Directorate, Epsom and Ewell Borough Council, Town Hall, The Parade, Epsom, Surrey, 
KT18 5BY – telephone Epsom (01372) 732210. 
 
NOTICE is also given that on 5 August 2015 at 10am a local government elector, for the area to 
which the accounts relate, may exercise their rights under section 15 and 16 of the Audit Commission 
Act 1998 to question the auditor about, or make objections to, the accounts for the year ended 31 
March 2015.  Questions and objections may be received at the Town Hall, Epsom, by arrangement 
with Christian Heeger, the Appointed Auditor, Grant Thornton, Fleming Way, Manor Royal, Crawley, 
RH10 9GT, telephone 01293 554130, to whom requests for this purpose should be addressed.  No 
objection may be made unless the auditor has previously received written notice of the proposed 
objection and its grounds.  At the same time a copy of that notice must be sent to the Epsom and 
Ewell Borough Council at the address below. 
 
Dated this 10th day of June 2015 

Frances Rutter 
Chief Executive 

Epsom and Ewell Borough Council 
Town Hall, The Parade, Epsom, Surrey KT18 5BY 

 

 


